
Mineola Police Department 

October 9, 2020 

City Council Members 
City of Mineola 
P.O, Box 179 
Mineola, Texas 75773 

Dear City Council Members: 

On behalf of the Mineola Police Department I would like to thank you for allocating the funds 
that allowed us to make the much needed purchase of the three new Tahoe' s. The vehicles have 
been put into use and has helped narrow the gap between Mineola Police Department and other 
agencies. Now more than ever, we need to attract and keep quality officers. 

These beautiful SUV' s have certainly raised the competitive hiring bar that exists between all 
law enforcement departments and will be a positive factor in retaining valued administrative staff 
here in Mineola. 

Attached is a photo of the Tahoe ' s with Dusty, Donivan and I. We are so proud of them. 

I really thank you for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Charles E. Bittner 
Chief of Police 
Mineola Police Department 

P.O. Box 179 
300 Greenville Hwy. 
Mineola, Texas 75773 

903-569-6294 
Fax 903-569-0778 




